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Friday 5th May 2023 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families 

This week, our Year 4 children went on their 2-night residential to Conway – the weather was kind as 
our children enjoyed their time away. I would like to thank Mrs Potter, Mrs Henderson and Mr 
Hutchinson for giving up time away from their own families to support the visit. Our year 4 children 
made us extremely proud as they visited various places (Llandudno, YHA, Conway Castle, Conway 
beach, Pilis Palace) before returning to school.  

Next week, the spotlight moves from Year 4, to Year 6 as they prepare to take their Statutory 
Assessments (Year 6 SATs). Please join me in wishing each of them the very best of luck - Year 6 need 

to be proud of how hard they have worked and all that they have achieved. High School beckons! 😊 

On Wednesday 10th May Governors, Trustees and Staff from the 3 Create Schools will be attending Basic 
Awareness Training here at Cuddington.  

Sports Week 22nd – 25th May 

Mrs Larbey is organising our sports week this year which includes our Sports Afternoon for families. By 
now, you should have received notification of the coloured t-shirt your child needs and the country they 
will represent. If there are any problems, please contact your child’s class teacher directly. 

King Charles III Coronation 

Tomorrow, many of us may watch King Charles III’s coronation with a national bank holiday on Monday 
to share in the celebrations. Today at Cuddington, we have had our own ‘coronation’ celebrations. 
Before today, there have been many learning opportunities to support our children’s knowledge of a 
piece of British history. All our children have created a piece of work for their curriculum books so they 
all have this memory in years to come. Thank you to Mrs Eaton and Mrs Bird along with Mrs Halliwell, 
Mrs Davies, Mrs Dormand, Mr Lock and Miss Nield for arranging our special lunch ‘fit for a King!’ Thank 
you to Reverend Ruth from St John’s Church for leading on our Coronation Celebration Assembly this 
morning – another example of ‘Team Cuddington’ coming together to celebrate with each other. 

I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 9th May. Enjoy your weekend and let’s pray for some 
sunshine on at least one of the days! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Mills (Head Teacher) 


